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Executive Summary





Recently, employees at The Office of the President of The University of Georgia became increasingly aware of problems they were beginning to have concerning their filing system. Due to a lack of established procedures, an unsystematic form of filing was adopted resulting in the loss of important documents. To remedy the situation Sheila Davis, the secretary of the office implemented a system in which each document’s file location was individually entered into an Access Database. Unfortunately, this resulted in a tremendous back-up of unfiled paperwork due to the procedure’s time consuming nature, the inability of others to access the database while she was using her computer, and a lack of knowledge by fellow workers of her filing procedure.





Our problem solving team (The Eliminators) evaluated this situation and realized that a “bottleneck” had been created at the point where letters were received by Mrs. Davis. Our solution involved standardizing the filing system and creating increased access to the database. This was accomplished by developing an instruction form depicting proper filing procedures for both database entry and retrieval, and assembling another computer station in which the database could be accessed.  As a result, filing and locating documents has become a task that can be delegated to others, thus significantly reducing the back-up and loss of files.  





